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Training/Conferences: 

Deer in the Southwest, A Workshop. April 16-17, 1984. Corbet Center 
Auditorium, New Mexico State University. Contact: Dr. Norm Smith, 
Arizona Cooperative Wildlife Research Unit, 214 Bio. Sci. (E) 
University of Arizona, Tucson, Az. 85721. 

Water Law Shortcourse. November 7-9. Colorado State University Fort 
Collins. Contact Helen White (303) 491-6222. 

Midwest Fish & Wildlife Conference. December 4-7, St. Louis, Montana. 
Contact Ollie Torgerson, P.O. Box 180, Jefferson City, Mc>. 65102, 
(314) 751-4115. 

International Symposium on Lake & Reservoir Management. October 18-20, 
Knoxville, Tn. Contact: Wayne Poppe, TVA 248 401 Bldg., Chattanooga, 
Tennessee 37401. 

New York State Symposium on Atmospheric Deposition. October 26-27. 
Albany, Ny. Contact Carl Schofield (607) 256-2001. 

Annual Meeting Society for Range Management. February 12-17, Rapid 
City, South Dakota. Contact: Carolyn Hull Sieg, Rocky Mountain Forest 
& Range Exp. Station, South Dakota School of Mines Campus, Rapid City, 
South Dakota 57701. 

Other: 

NCR Trainees have aranged a four day visit to Shenandoah National Park, 
to cover a variety of resource management concerns - October 17-20. 
Any nearby trainees who would like to join us should contact Keith 
Langdon for details. FTS 933-1256, or (301) 663-9330. 

NCR will also be hosting a two day workshop on Soils, November 8-9. 
Topics will include soil classification, impact assessment and 
mitigation strategies for impacted soils. Contact Stan Lock for details. 
FTS 472-7996 or (202) 472-7996. 
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